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I am voicing my concerns for allowing this show to film in Little Duncan. I have seen many people voice their

concerns on Facebook about the impact on the hunting season, which I agree with. However, I also think there

will be further impacts upon our livelihood. How much area will be blocked off for use? Sound travels very well

and far across the water, the show can't have noise pollution or it will ruin the illusion of being in the middle of

nowhere. Also, how will this affect the fall crab season. Many people crab in that area. I don't think there is

enough information about which areas will be blocked off, the timing for filming is wrong, and there is just not

enough time to make a decision. If they had come to us a year in advance, we could have talked about all these

concerns and perhaps come up with a better solution. 

 

 

 

Thank you.


